
The Borough of Warrington 
Establishment of Toucan Crossing 
 
Statement of Reasons 
 
Funding has been secured via a local development Section 106 agreement 
for the provision of a toucan crossings on Witherwin Avenue East of Astor 
Drive.  
 
The proposed facility is to address severance of pedestrian and cyclist routes 
between the residential areas to the north and the school and play area to the 
south.  
 
The crossings will promote walking and cycling to school and leisure 
potentially reducing the demand for parking outside the school, deliver health 
benefits and reduce environmental impact.    

In view of the above it is therefore proposed to introduce a Toucan crossing 
facility on Witherwin Avenue. 

 

SCHEDULE 

Witherwin Avenue 
Located approximately 210 metres south east of its 
junction with Astor Drive. 

  
  

 


